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Shown here are some of the aircraft
were in attendance at the 2012 Joe English
Fly-in. Centred are the two Harvards that
took visitors for rides during the day.

JOE ENGLISH MEMORIAL FLY-IN
JULY 27, 2013

This annual event is jointly sponsored by
the Bomber Command Museum and the AJ
Flying Ranch.

As usual, the Nanton & District Lions
Club will be serving pancakes and bacon
along with other breakfast goodies, from
8:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.

Later on at about 11:30 a.m. the High

River/Okotoks Cadet squadron will be
serving hamburgers, hot dogs and
refreshments.
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Here is a photo of Gordon Jones arriving
at the 2012 fly-in flying his former BCATP
Tiger Moth. We are hoping to see Gordon,
now 90 years old, flying his Moth to the
museum’s fly-in breakfast again this year.
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“WINGS OVER HIGH RIVER”
A HUGE SUCCESS

The museum released its latest
publication at a book launch on December
1, 2012. This was, “Wings Over High
River,” Anne Gafiuk’s, the biography of
Gordon Jones, which was very well
received both locally and across the
country, being featured extensively on local
and national television. Congratulations to
Anne for a splendid job.

We’re pleased to see Gordon receiving
the recognition he deserves for his career
and for his contributions to our museum.
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